Peninsula Community Planning Board
1220 Rosecrans Street PMB 549

San Diego, CA 92106
pcpbsd@gmail.com

November 21, 2019

TO: Kris McFadden, Director Transportation and Storm Water
Brian Genovese, Bicycle Program Manager
District 2 Councilmember, Jennifer Campbell

RE: Safe Routes to Schools along Famosa Blvd.

The Peninsula Community Planning Board is requesting that the section of Catalina
and Famosa Blvds. from Voltaire St. to Valeta St. be evaluated for safety and the Safe
Routes to School Program. The PCPB’s Traffic and Transportation Subcommittee has
identified seven safety recommendations for the Famosa/Catalina corridor from
Voltaire to Valeta.

1. Implement a bike facility from the Correia JH School west fence/Famosa exit to
Voltaire supporting the Safe Routes to School Program.

2. Remove lone/single parking space from southbound Famosa prior to Nimitz on-
ramp to allow for a Class Il bike lane and better visibility. Align Famosa double yellow
lines at Nimitz on-ramp.

3. Add flex posts to the Class IV Cycle Track adjacent to Coreia JH School.

4. Apply green dashed paint markings at the Class IV Cycle Track to Class Il
interchange.

5. Apply green dashed paint markings for bike/mobility lanes across all street/drive/
onramp intersections.

6. Remove parking on the south side of Famosa Blvd. to create a continuous Class I
bike lane.

7. Diligent and regular parking enforcement of the newly created diagonal parking
places of overly long trucks, trailers and other vehicles dangerously extending into
the travel lanes of Famosa Blvd.

The PCPB requests that City Staff meet and collaborate with the Traffic and
Transportation Subcommittee in implementing these recommendations.

Thank you,

Robert Goldyn
PCPB-Chair
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